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From: Organising Secretary, Public Officers’ Welfare Council 

To: Supervising Officer i.c.o Ministries/Departments 

 

Civil Service Scrabble Competition 2015 

 
 

The Public Officers’ Welfare Council is organising its annual Scrabble Competition for public 

officers during the month of August 2015. 

 

2. Each Ministry/Department/Staff Welfare Association or major Division of a Ministry 

(comprising at least 25 officers) will be allowed to submit a maximum of two participants. The selection 

of the two participants will have to be made by way of preliminaries at the level of the 

Ministry/Department/Staff Welfare Association/Division itself).  

 

3. This year a new system of play ‘Duplicate style’ will be introduced. Kindly note that all 

participants should bring their own scrabble game. The competition will be held on a Saturday (full day) 

from 9.00 am to 3.00 pm. The exact venue and date will be communicated to you in due course. Drawing 

of lots will take place on the same day of the competition. 

 

4.  A copy of the Rules and Regulations governing the competition is attached. 

 

5.  Cash Prizes (and trophies) will be awarded as follows: 

1
st
 Prize – Rs 5 000 

 2
nd

 Prize – Rs 4 000 

 3
rd

 Prize – Rs 3 000 

 4
th
 Prize – Rs 2 000   

 5
th
 Prize_  Rs 1 000 

  

6. Ministries/Departments/Staff Welfare Associations/Divisions willing to participate in the 

Scrabble Competition are requested to fill in the participation form (see overleaf) and submit same to the 

Organising Secretary, Public Officers’ Welfare Council, 6
th
 floor, Atom House, 16 Royal Street, Port 

Louis by 1500 hrs on Friday 10 July at latest. 

 

7. All Officers who have filled in the participation form will be convened for a meeting in the 

Conference Room of the Public Officers’ Welfare Council, 6
th

 floor, Atom House, 16 Royal Street, 

Port-Louis at 1400 hrs on Friday 24 July 2015.  The new system of play will be presented to the 

participants. Participants’ mobile number and email address are important so that they may easily be 

contacted in case there is any change regarding the meeting. 

 

8. A copy of the circular has been posted on the Council’s website: http://powc.govmu.org. 

 

 

 

     S.Bundhoo 
 

           Organising Secretary 

 

Copy to: Presidents of Staff Welfare Associations 

http://powc.govmu/

